PUBLIC NOTICE

887 Woburn, LLC
Draft Authorization to Construct
Large C&D Processing and Handling Facility at
887 Woburn Street, Wilmington, Massachusetts 01887

Notice is hereby given, pursuant to M.G.L., Chapter [ 11, Section 150A and Section 150A1/2,
that the Massachusetts Department of Environmental Protection, (“MassDEP”) has prepared a
Drafi Authorization to Construct (“ATC”) permit for a large solid waste handling facility (the
“Facility™) to be located on 887 Woburn Street, Wilmington, Massachusetts (the “Site”). The
Site consists of approximately 3.37-acres of land that has been site-assigned for solid waste
management activities by the Wilmington Board of Health. The proponent is 887 Wobum, LLC,
887 Woburn Street, Wilmington, MA 01887.

887 Woburn, LLC is proposing to construct a large C&D solid waste handling and processing
facility that would handle up to 500 tons per day and a maximum of 182,500 tons per year of
construction and demolition debris (“C&D”). The facility will accept and sort C&D materials
within an enclosed 35,312 square-foot handling building using both manual and mechanical
recovery methods. Sorted materials will be consolidated for export. The proposed Facility will
include a handling building, weigh scales, sound attenuation fence, a scale house, employee
breakroom, bathrooms, offices, and railroad tracks. The driveways and parking areas of the
Facility will be paved. Stormwater run-off from the Facility will be collected in a series of catch
basins, treated, and discharged. The facility proposes to operate 24 hours per day and 7 days per
week. Inbound materials will be restricted to Monday through Friday 5:00 AM to 7:00 PM and
Saturdays from 5:00 AM to 1:00 PM.

The application and draft permit may be reviewed at the Wilmington Board of Health located at
121 Glen Road, Wilmington, MA 01887 during regular business hours Monday through Friday
8:30am - 4:30pm, The application and draft permit may be reviewed online at:
https://ecaonline.eea.state.ma.us/EEA/PublicApp/. Scroll down on the first screen and in the
“Site Name/Location Name” box type “887 Waburn, LLC” and then click on the “Search” box
the bottom of the page. Next click on the 887 Woburn, LL.C record below the “Application
Documents” heading and the Permit Application and supporting documents will appear in blue
links. Click on one link at a time to access each separate document,

MassDEP will accepl written comments on the draft decision for a period of 30 days following
the date the public notice is first published. Public comments can be submitted to MassDEP in
one of three ways: mailed to Attn: Mark Fairbrother, Chief, Solid Waste Management Section,
Massachusetts Department of Environmental Protection, 150 Presidential Way, Suite 300,
Woburn, MA 01801; or emailed to Mark. Fairbrother@mass.gov;or submitted online at
https://ecaonline cea state.ma.us/EEA/PublicApp/. All mailed or emailed comments must include
Application Number: 23-SW05-0002-APP and Facility Number (SMS#:624463) with the
comments,

Printed copies are available by contacting 887 Woburn, LLC by phone at (877) 720-1313 x700
or by email at acmart I 3@gmail.com .




